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LABOR & EMPLOYMENT LAW NEWS 
 
Labor & Employment Law attorneys Anita Montaner-Sevillano and Reinaldo Figueroa-Matos will 
participate as speakers during the 42nd  Society for Human Resource Management, Puerto Rico 
Chapter’s Annual Conference.   
 
Their joint conference is titled “Caution! Do not press "Send" quite yet: Legal aspects of 
electronic communications at work and practical guidelines for managing them”  
 
The Conference is scheduled for September 17th – 18th at the Conquistador Hotel.  
 
 
The content of this McV Alert has been prepared for information purposes only. It is not intended as, and does not constitute, either legal advice or solicitation of any prospective client. An attorney-client relationship with 
McConnell Valdés LLC cannot be formed by reading or responding to this McV Alert. Such a relationship may, be formed only by express agreement with McConnell Valdés LLC. 
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